Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Environmental Health
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64E-6.004
Application for System Construction Permit

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 23, 2018, the Department of Health, received a revision to the petition for variance from Lee Rashkin, representing Presby Environmental, Inc. Specifically, the petitioner is seeking a variance from paragraphs 64E-6.004(4)(a), (b), and (c), F.A.C., which requires the submission of detailed system construction plans prepared by an engineer who is licensed in the State of Florida for systems serving establishments with proposed domestic sewage flow rates of 2500 or more gallons per day; systems servicing establishments with proposed commercial sewage flow rates of 1000 or more gallons per day, and systems where the total required drainfield area is 1500 square feet or greater. This is in addition to the variance from provisions of Rule 64E-6.012 that was published in the June 4, 2018, Vol. 44, No. 108 edition of the Florida Administrative Register.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Department of Health, Office of the General Counsel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1703.
